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OF THE PHILIPPINES 

 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 

 

The Civil Aviation Authority of the Philippines, through its Area VI Bids and Awards 

Committee (BAC), would like to inform that the Bid Opening for the Project REPAINTING 

WORKS for APRON, TAXIWAY, and RUNWAY DAY MARKERS and MARKINGS 

at ILOILO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT scheduled on 08 May 2024 at 10:30AM has been 

postponed due to justifiable reasons.  

 

The new schedule will be as followed: 

Procurement Activity Original Schedule New Schedule 

AREA6-PB-2024-004 

Repainting Works for Apron, 

Taxiway, and Runway Day Markers 

and Markings at Iloilo International 

Airport 

May 8, 2024 at 10:30AM May 17, 2024 at 9:30AM 

 

This Notice of Postponement is being issued in accordance with the Sec. 29 of the Revised 

IRR of RA 9184 and not for the purpose of delay. 

 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

 

 

 

 

CHERRY PIE T. ACUÑA 

Chairperson 

Bids and Awards Committee 

Area VI 

Civil Aviation Authority of the Philippines 

 

 

 

 

 

 


